
 

 
Livestock Analyst   
 
The North Australian Pastoral Company Pty Limited (NAPCO) is an innovative Australian company that aims for excellence in all 
areas of its operations. The company employs 200 staff and runs a herd of approximately 200,000 cattle across a property portfolio 
of 13 cattle stations and an award-winning feedlot, covering 6.1 million hectares in Queensland and the Northern Territory.  
 
As NAPCO’s Livestock Analyst you will be based in our Brisbane Office and assist all our Station Mangers with a range of 
responsibilities. This role reports to the Head of Pastoral, Stewart Taylor.  
 
Your extensive and diverse role will provide analytical, administrative and logistical support to the Management team undertaking 
projects relating to cattle inventory management and associated systems, legislative requirements, environmental and sustainability 
initiatives and overall business efficiency and profitability. The position will include station visits and other travel as required.    
 
To be successful in this position you will have:  
 An understanding of the extensive pastoral industry, the beef supply chain and key profit drivers 
 An understanding of the principles of property and environmental management in the pastoral industry 
 Familiarity with key legislative and other requirements of the pastoral and feedlot industry 
 Excellent written and verbal communication skills 
 Strong computer literacy including familiarity with Microsoft suite products 
 Analytical research and problem-solving ability 
 Tertiary qualifications in either Agricultural Science, Natural Resource Management, Environmental Science, Animal Production, 

Agricultural Commerce, or similar discipline; or equivalent experience. 
 Previous experience on a cattle station would be highly regarded, but not essential.  
 
Please apply with your cover letter and resume via our website or by emailing egilliland@napco.com.au   
Applications close 23rd November 2018. Interviews will be held in the following week.  
We are recruiting now with a view for the successful applicant to commence in January 2019.  
 
Please contact Erin on 07 3221 2266 or egilliland@napco.com.au if you have any questions.  
 


